
REPORT TO WOULDHAM PARISH COUNCIL 6th September 2022     

By the Tonbridge and Malling Borough Councillors for      
Burham and Wouldham Ward Councillors Dave Davis and Roger Dalton    

    

 

 

Regulation 18 

1. The only thing we have to report, is that provided Regulation 18 consultation passes the 
Housing and Planning Scrutiny Select Committee and Cabinet next week, it will go out for 
public consultation for 6 weeks probably on 15th September.  

2. We will put our own write up on it into the Parish Magazine, provided the editor accepts 
it, 

3. We very much hope that anybody who is interested in Wouldham raises their own 
comments.  We will be available to guide your Council through this process should you 
need it. It is daunting at first but gets much better once you get stuck into it. 


